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Public Power Corporation S.A. announces the appointment of Mr. Alexios Paizis as Deputy 
CEO of Production Operations  as of  1.2.2023.  
Mr. Paizis is a Mechanical Engineer, member of the Technical Chamber of Greece since 2001, 
with undergraduate, postgraduate and doctoral studies in  the UK. During his 20 years 
career  in Greece and abroad, he has undertaken positions of responsibility in design - 
construction, operation - maintenance and management of technical projects. 
Over the past few  years he has held executive positions in  Ellaktor Group, with  the most 
recent  appointment at Helektor,  which operates in the Energy and Environment sectors. 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Public Power Corporation S.A. 
Investor Relations, e-mail: ir@dei.gr   
Ioannis Stefos, IR Director 
Telephone : + 30 210 529 2153 
e-mail: i.stefos@dei.gr  
 
The announcement may be accessed on the website of Public Power Corporation S.A. www.dei.gr 
at the “Investors Relations” section.  
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